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I strongly oppose the spraying of Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor with any quantity of imidacloprid.
Although the "no action" alternative is acceptable, the only really effective and protective
alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology. That will take care of the current problems and
prevent future problems as well.
 


